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Updates from our Student and Eco Councils in March 23:

Thank-you to everyone for supporting the Friends of St Mary’s Last Man Standing competition. 
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The Poly Tunnel is starting to come to life again with new vegetables and fruit being planted. There are plans to grow more flowers around the grounds this Spring. Mrs Grew will be running Gardening Club on Tuesday afternoons for the rest of March (book through After School Club). 
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We will be encouraging children to walk or cycle even part of the way to school, during the Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel Week between 27th and 31st March. We will be logging how everyone travelled to school and competing against other schools in our council area. There will be a prize for the school with the largest number of participants and for families who make a special or novel efforts too. Prizes or not through, the Eco-Council are reminding everyone that using our own energy to travel to school is better for our bodies and the environment. 
Extraordinary ECO Easter Events 

·  Easter Raffle in each class to raise money for Trocaire. Tickets cost 10p each, 6 tickets for 50p or 12 tickets for £1.00. These can be bought in class each day until Tuesday 4th April.
· Easter Bonnet / Head Gear Day Tuesday 4th April – all pupils are invited to design Easter themed head gear using recycled materials. This event is for fun, not prizes.
· The school council are also planning an Easter Egg Hunt during the week beginning 3rd April.  















